

## The Grange Primary School

Stonyfield, Netherton, Bootle, Merseyside, L30 0QS Tel: 0151 924 7917 E mail: <a href="mailto:admin.grange@schools.sefton.gov.uk">admin.grange@schools.sefton.gov.uk</a> Headteacher: Mr. Daniel Hains

11th December 2014

## Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to let you know about a new project that all schools in Sefton participate in. The project, called Operation Encompass, is being run in partnership with Merseyside Police.

The project, which commenced in October 2014, and aims to support children who are affected by domestic abuse.

Following a domestic abuse incident attended by Merseyside Police, at which children from our school were present, Merseyside Police will notify us early the next morning and prior to the start of the school day. Each school has a member of staff (key adult) who is trained to liaise with the police, when required, whilst ensuring support is available to the child.

We are committed to providing the best possible care and support for our pupils.

In the meantime, if you would like to speak to someone further about the project or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact myself, Miss Thomson or Mrs. Bold.

Yours faithfully

Daniel Hains Headteacher